
Delay/Closing due to Inclement Weather 

November’s Monthly Mission 

Important Dates: 
 Nov. 6th Daylight Saving Time Ends 

 Nov. 16th Shoeboxes Due  

 Nov. 17th Pajama Day 

 Nov. 24th & 25th CENTER CLOSED 

 Dec. 26th-Jan. 2nd-THE CENTER WILL 
BE CLOSED FOR CHRISTMAS 
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 MENU ON BACK 

The Center will be CLOSED Nov. 24th & 25th! 

Our Birthdays 

9th~Pastor Roger  

14th~Logan F. 

15th~Teddy T. 

17th~Savannah B.   

20th-Teddy P. 

25th-Carson C. 

Fall Harvest & Christmas Celebrations 

The Preschool & Pre-K Classes will be having Fall Harvest & Christmas     
Celebrations. Families can donate items for the Celebrations a sign up list will 
be posted outside of the classroom (items will need to be store bought and    
individually packaged). The Celebration dates will be changed to the highest 
attendance day that week so most children can participate, in these fun events.  

Our Christmas Concert is scheduled for Friday, December 2nd @ 5pm and will     
showcase our Pre-K class. 

Our Center focuses on a monthly mission to help others every month. The    
November outreach is to participate in the Operation Christmas Child Ministry.  
This ministry reaches children who are in need all over the world by giving 
them a shoebox filled with items for Christmas. I hope your family can         
participate in this wonderful ministry. The shoeboxes are due Wednesday,  
Nov. 16th. Please bring the shoeboxes into the Center and place them in/by the     
collection box. If you have any questions please see Loreen Smith. 

If Massillon City Schools issues a two hour delay or closure due to inclement 
weather the Center will automatically implement a two hour delay.  When a two 
hour delay is implemented our Center will open at 8:45a and will run as normal. 
A delay in opening or Center closing, for any reason will be posted on the   
Center’s Facebook page. 

Safety Information 

Children must be accompanied by an adult at all times while in our parking lot 
and building. Please have your child hold your hand while in the parking lot and 
hallway and to use their walking feet for safety. Children should not open any 
doors. Please  make sure your child has hand sanitizer before entering the  
classroom and upon leaving when 2 years and older. 


